Announcements: 
· We will be combining our T-shirt cutting event with our picnic at Lake Claire on Sunday, November 2nd (11/2) from 11am-3:30pm. To participate in the T-shirt cutting it will be $5 for a shirt. 

· The date and location for our Psych Society Banquet has been set! The banquet will be held on Saturday, November 15th (11/5) from 5pm-9pm, Student Union Room 316. Hope to see everyone there!

· For those of you interested in participating in the Autism Speaks Walk it will be held on Saturday, November 22nd (11/22). Check-in is at 9:30am and it is schedule to start at 10:30am. We have joined teams with Active Minds and Psi Chi, so when you are registering our team name is: Psychology at UCF. The link to register is posted on our Facebook page, so please get that done if you're serious about involvement.
Meeting Summary:
· Two speakers from the Princeton Review (Mary and Ana) presented on the Graduate Records Exam (GRE) and gave us a breakdown of what the test consists of. There are 3 parts: 
                         1) Analytical Writing Assessment: this section consists of 2 essays which are     30 minutes each. 
                          2) Verbal Section: this consists of 2 sections, 20 questions and you have 30 minutes to complete each section. 
                           3) Math Section: this also has 2 sections, 20 questions and 30 minutes to complete each section. 

There is a fourth part, which is the Experimental section. This section can be either math or verbal, it is 35 minutes and doesn't impact your actual score. The Princeton Review offers 3 types of tutoring to help prepare for the GRE. These types are: private tutoring, live classroom or online tutoring. 

** Thanks to Mary and Anna we were able to have a raffle at last night's meeting where we gave away a GRE book and the flash cards. Our lucky winner was Ashley Reardon, so congratulations to her!!!** 

· Brennan also gave a presentation on Grad School, Qualifications, and Getting Accepted. A few important things he mentioned that will help you with the admissions process were: 
                           1) GRE Scores- it's important to remember that different programs have different requirements
                            2) GPA- a high GPA is often a requirement, but keep in mind that most Grad Schools are going to pay attention to your last 60 credit hours. 
                            3) Letters of Recommendation- When asking for letters, ask for a strong letter of recommendation. A letter of recommendation should not just be about receiving an A in the course, they should show a personal relationship, highlight your strengths and accomplishments, and even mention your character. In other words, get to know your professors, TAs, etc. 
                             4) Experience- whether it's becoming a Research Assistant or even an internship, any experience is better than no experience. 
                             5) Personal Statements- it's important to remember these vary by program 
                             6) Program Match- when applying to Grad School look into the areas near the schools you're applying to and consider if you can see yourself living there. Also, keep in mind the cost of living when making these decisions. 


Reminder: Our next meeting will be Monday, November 3rd at 7pm in the Student Union Room 221. Hope to see everyone there! 
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